
 

 

discouragement. Exhibiting patience and having the determination and strength to 

try again when confronted with delays, mistakes and failures. 

Go For the Gold!!! 
 
 
 
 
 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week. 
 
This coming week is Concert Week here at JMS. We have some very talented students 
and I know that they are excited to show off. The chorus concert will take place at 6:30 
on Tuesday. The orchestra will perform at 6:00 on Thursday. The band will perform at 
7:00 on Thursday.  
 
If your child will be a new bus rider, attending a new school, or has had an address 
change for next school year, you should complete the 2025-2026 online Transportation 
Preference form by Friday, June 13th to guarantee transportation on the first day of 
school. If your child rode the bus during the 2024-2025 school year as an eligible student 
and there has been no school change and/or address change, families do not have to apply 
for transportation for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
If you have a rising 7th grader, now is the time to make sure that all immunizations are 
current. I have included a link for more information in this week’s email update. Click 
Here   
 
Yearbooks are still available. They are $25. The link to order is on the Jamestown Middle 
School website.  
 
Softball and baseball will play on Monday at home against Southwest Middle School, 
Tuesday at Southeast Middle School, and again on Thursday at home against Southeast 
Middle School. Track will have a meet on Wednesday at Southeast Middle School.  
 
That’s all for this week. We look forward to seeing you all back next week! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 


